As lifelong residents of Enfield we would like to make it very clear to the current administration that
we disagree most strongly to any encroachment on Green Belt land for building purposes. The
Green Belt was established to do exactly what it does - create a separation between the residential
and industrial aspects of the Borough and the countryside around us. There will always be reasons
why the Green Belt should be felt vulnerable to development. It is not available for that purpose. It
will always be looked upon as an easy option for the developers, only intent on making profits with no
allegiance to the Enfield residents who would have to live with the consequences of such
development. Once broken the Green Belt covenant will always continue to be encroached upon
again and again. We feel as strongly as if it were Hampstead Heath or Epping Forest that was being
considered for housing development. Brown Field and old industrial sites yes. Green Belt - A
resounding No!!



